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You are invited to our forthcoming seminar on

Monday 30th January 2017
@ 12 noon – 2.00pm 



“Transferring Knowledge to develop Social Work Practice - Evidence, impact and evaluation of a range of NSPCC services.”
Presented by NSPCC






Key areas covered in this seminar will include:
· Building Support and life skills for Children experiencing Parental Mental Health (Family SMILES Project)
· Helping Dads address violent behaviour (Caring Dads Project)
· NSPCC Sexual Abuse Services (Craigavon, Foyle Services)






There is no charge for this seminar. To reserve your place, please hold ‘Ctrl’ and click on the link below to complete the survey monkey. Please note spaces are limited and will be allocated on a “first come, first served” basis.
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Jan17Seminar
The closing date for applications is Monday 23 January 2017 and confirmation of places will be emailed on Tuesday 24 January 2017.  If you require any further information, please contact us on: 
Tel: 02895 362329   or   email: jordan.adair@niscc.hscni.net
For information on this and upcoming events please visit:  http://www.niscc.info/events
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